
 

 

18th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Christmas Treat 
 

We can’t believe that the children have come to the end of their first term in Year 1!  To 
celebrate their achievements and to thank them for all their hard work and fantastic behaviour 
we have organised for some fun activities for them in the last few days. 
 
On Tuesday we will be having a pyjama party.  The children will be able to come into school in 

their PJs (which might save you some time in the morning! )  If they wish they can bring in a 
teddy and a small blanket.  Please make sure the children still have coats and appropriate 
footwear for break times outside. In the afternoon the children will be watching a festive DVD.  
You are welcome to provide your child with some popcorn or crisps, although we do ask that 
you please only provide enough for your child. The teachers will be providing a hot chocolate 
for those that would like one. 
 
On Wednesday morning the children are invited to bring in one toy from home. This should be 
something that they are happy to share with the other children in their class. Please don’t send 
them in with anything electronic or valuable, as accidents can happen.   
 
Please can toys and snacks be sent in in a plastic/paper bag with your child’s name on so that 
they can be stored and identified easily. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term and wish 
you all a happy holiday and a lovely New Year. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven, Jessica Jones, Satnam Singh and Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers 

 


